
 

OREGON CUSD 220 STUDENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
 
The Oregon CUSD 220 Student Services Department will address the needs of all students 
regarding academics, social-emotional wellness, and career and postsecondary planning. 

 
     Oregon Elementary School, Pre- K, – 3 Counselor: Krystal Stewart  
     Oregon Elementary School, 3 - 6 Social Worker: Josep Montanola 
     David L. Rahn, 7-8 Counselor: Joanna Cermak 
     Oregon High School, 9-12 Counselors: Shannon Cremeens and Jim Turffs  

 

March 2020 Monthly Report  

Oregon Elementary School  
 

● Mr. Montanola met with 38 students a few times for individual counseling. He ran 20 philosophical discussions, 13 SEL/ social 
skillstreaming groups, and one peer conflict group. In addition, he provided 58 individualized student work classroom interventions, 
and contacted 28 parents via phone call.  

● Mrs. Stewart had 15 individual meetings with students. She also facilitated 4 lunch groups for SEL and Student Ambassadors. Mrs. 
Stewart facilitated 28 classroom lessons in Pre-K - 3rd grade, many of these lessons were on the topic of careers and career exploration 
and most recently completing classroom check-ins via zoom. Mrs. Stewart also attended the monthly SAT meetings for her grade levels 
and attended 5 parent meetings and is reaching out to parents via phone/texting/email/Class Dojo/Remind/Seesaw to provide parent 
support. 

● Mr Montanola and Mrs. Stewart both assisted with the food and materials assembly and delivery throughout the district.  



 

David L. Rahn Junior High School 

● Mrs. Cermak met with students individually and in groups while school was in session. 
● Met with parents and participated in 2 IEP meetings at DLR and one IEP meeting at OES. 
● During the first week of e-learning students and parents were contacted by email for check-ins to determine needs. 
● Master schedule for 20-21 work is in progress (course placement for honors level and IEP students and daily bell schedule). 

Oregon High Schoo​l  
 

● Counselors finished up 8th grade student scheduling meetings the week of March 2nd. 
● Counselors began to discuss and determine sections/teachers for master scheduling.  
● Counselors planned a “Scholarship Curbside Drop-off” Day for the first week of April for a safe way for scholarships to be returned. 
● Counselors complete student check-ins during e-learning time to support those in need of meals/computers/packets/etc.  and to support 

teachers who had not heard from certain students the first week into e-learning.  
 

District Student Services 
 

● On March, 5th, District Counselors and OCEC Staff met to review updates for the department. 
● On March 16th, District Counselors met to review resources for social and emotional support, created a special Facebook page, and 

created a Q&A for resources online 
● On March 30th, District Counselors/OCEC Staff met via Zoom for a weekly planning meeting and check-in.  These will continue each 

Monday during the e-learning time.  

 


